
Metropolitan Funding PLC 

Thames Valley Housing Association (TVHA) Limited – Publication of Audited 
Financial Statements for the year ending 31 March 2019. 

Thames Valley Housing announces today that it is publishing its Annual Report and 
Accounts for the year ended 31 March 2019.  

The audited Surplus for the Year is line with the Preliminary Results Announcement 
made on 28 May 2019. As expected, updated pension costs have reduced the Total 
Comprehensive Income. 

These are available from the website at: 

https://www.metropolitan.org.uk/about-us/investing-in-metropolitan/ 

 

Enquiries  

Please contact: 

Donald McKenzie, Head of Corporate Finance, on 0203-535-4434 or at 
donald.mckenzie@mtvh.co.uk 

OR 

Rose Magee, Corporate & Media Relations Manager, on 0203-535-3922 or at 
rose.magee@mtvh.co.uk 

 

 
 

 

 

 


